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On 3/4/2014 I conducted an inspection of this landfill. My contact was the landfill manager, Mr. Scot 
Gerarden. 

Operations at the landfill have not changed since the last compliance inspection. The facility continues 
to accept solid waste. Their capacity is small enough that their emissions are well below the 50 Mg of 
NMOC which exempts then from many of the requirements of their ROP #MI-ROP-N6037 -2011. The 
facility is fenced and the access road is paved minimizing fugitive dust issues. No complaints have 
been received regarding the facility. 

The landfill is licensed to accept asbestos containing materials (ACM). Mr. Gerard in stated they 
continue to accept ACM, however, they are seeing less and less each year. The facility requires a 24 
hour notice before the ACM can enter the property. All ACM waste has a profile sheet and its location is 
marked in the cell. These coordinates are plotted on a map of the entire cell. A copy of the profile sheet 
and the ACM location map were observed. 

No violations of the facility's ROP or the Air Pollution Control Rules were observed during this inpection. 
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